Addison Police DepARTMENT

October 29, 2021

Ms. Linda Zerwin

Executive Director

Emergency Telephone System Board
421 N. County Farm Road

Wheaton, IL 60187

Executive Director Zerwin:

Please accept this letter as the Village of Addison’s (the “Village”) notice of termination of
the Intergovernmental Agreement dated August 7, 2017, between the Village and the
County of DuPage with regard to the police report management system (“PRMS”). The
Village has determined that it is in the best interests of its residents to move in a different
direction with regard to a police report management system. | understand that notice of
termination must be in writing prior to November 1 in the year immediately preceding the
renewal of a successive term of the agreement.

Would you please confirm receipt of this letter.

Director T. Haden

cc: DuPage County State’s Attorney Robert Berlin
Chief David Schar, DuPage Chiefs ETSB Representative
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